Subject: FW: Application 21/00294.

From: Michaela Clue |

Sent: 18 April 2021 18:46
To: dcplanning shared <dcplanningshared@chichester.gov.uk>
Subject: Application 21/00294.

Dear Sirs,

| am writing in regard to the above planning application. We have lived on Fernden Lane for the last 20
years and have seen a steady increase in the amount of traffic using the lane. After having been nearly
hit head in by a local builders flat bed lorry | am more concerned than ever about allowing the above
planning to go ahead.

It is a single track road with passing places which have not been kept up together. We have had a couple
of accidents where vehicles have been turned over due to speeding. It is not a suitable road for HGV
vehicles.

So we are strongly objecting to the planned proposal.
Patrick and Michaela Clue

Sheetlands Cottage

Fernden Lane

Haslemere

Sent from my iPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



